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AWARENESS ON MONKEY POX  
 

 

 
Dear parents, 
 

As the threat of monkeypox looms large globally, the Dubai Health Authority (DHA) has 

shared with us information to create awareness on Monkey Pox. Please Click here to know 

more about the Monkey Pox virus and its prevention. 

 
We hope this information will help all of us in keeping ourselves and our community safe. 
 
Warm regards, 

 
 

 Alexander Asha                                   درنس كأل  اآش
 Principal                                                 ةدرس م ال  يرةمد 
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https://gemsedu-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/p/malushka_c_gls/EabLfsUAZu9EnHXerBhcyxIBDeL0peYPQ6y22Aqu8F46pA?e=fKzJEX

